
 

 

Superintendent Update for Northeastern Clinton CSD- (5-18-20) 

End of Year 

Due to the Governor’s Executive Order, school districts around the state were mandated to close 

for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Districts were advised that distance instruction 

and learning were to continue through scheduled breaks in April and any unused snow days.  The 

Governor is now providing flexibility for districts to modify their end of the year 2019-2020 school 

calendars to reflect the vacation and snow days that were used for remote instruction and 

learning.  

For Northeastern Clinton CSD, the last day of instruction for the current school year will be 

Monday, June 15, 2020.  This accounts for six days of scheduled vacation in April, two unused 

snow days, and a previously scheduled vacation day on May 22, 2020.  Instruction will continue 

this Friday, May 22, 2020.   Individual buildings will communicate more specifics at a later time. 

We appreciate your patience and support as we respond to and communicate information and 

updates from Governor Cuomo’s office, much of which changes daily.  Since the Governor has 

the authority to adjust the school year, Northeastern Clinton CSD will continue to follow his 

Executive Orders regarding all such changes, including the length of the school year and school 

closings.  The district will continue to keep you, our school community, advised of all changes as 

they occur.  

Thank you!!! 


